
 

 
 
 

 

 
Condor expands its route network in North America 

Over 30 new connecting flights with Alaska Airlines in Summer 2011 

 

Kelsterbach, 24 February 2011 – In Summer 2011 there will be new destinations just 

waiting to be discovered in North America. From 24 June 2011, Condor will fly to Seattle, 

into the hub of the US west coast carrier Alaska Airlines with whom the charter carrier 

has been collaborating for over two years. Under the keywords EASY CONNECTIONS, 

this partnership means Condor can offer its passengers connecting flights to over 30 new 

destinations in the Pacific Northwest region, from Edmonton via Spokane to Portland, in 

California from Sacramento to San Diego and the holiday island of Hawaii. 

 

"We coordinate our flight times to Seattle with Alaska Airlines departures so our 

passengers have only short transfer times to their connecting flights. Flying into Alaska 

Airlines was the next logical step following the successful expansion of our connections in 

Brazil with GOL and in the Caribbean with Copa", explains Achim Lameyer, Director of 

Single Seat Sales for Condor. "By expanding our route schedule in this way, we can offer 

our passengers over 150 destinations on the American continent." 

 

Condor offers these new connections with Alaska Airlines: 

Bellingham, WA 

Billings, MT  

Boise, ID 

Bozeman, MT 

Burbank, CA 

Edmonton, AB 

Eugene, OR 

Fresno, CA 

Great Falls, MT 

Helena, MT 

Juneau, AK 

Kalispell, MT 

Kelowna, BC 

Lewiston, ID 

Los Angeles, CA 

Medford, OR 

Missoula, MT 

Oakland, CA 

Orange County, CA 

Pasco, WA 

Portland, OR 

Pullman, WA 

Redmond, OR 

Reno, NV 

Sacramento, CA 

San Diego, CA 

San Francisco, CA 

San Jose, CA 

Spokane, WA 

Victoria, BC 

Walla Walla, WA 

Wenatchee, WA 

Yakima, WA 

 

And via Seattle, Condor passengers can now get to Anchorage, AK, Vancouver, BC and 

Calgary, AB, to which the airline flies direct, even more frequently. 

 

Flights to Seattle can be booked online from 349 Euro including taxes and charges at 

www.condor.com, in travel agents or by telephone on 01805 767757 (0.14 Euro/min. 

from German landlines, mobile telephones max. 0.42 Euro/min.). 
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Condor Flugdienst GmbH was founded in 1956 and is a wholly-owned subsidiary of 

Thomas Cook, one of the world's leading tour operators. Every year, about six million 

passengers fly with Condor to almost 70 destinations in Europe, Asia, Africa and 

America. The leisure airline's fleet comprises 34 of the most modern and 

environmentally-friendly aircraft: Twelve Airbus A320, thirteen Boeing 757-300 and nine 

Boeing 767-300. All Boeing aircraft are maintained by Condor Technik GmbH, the Airbus 

fleet is maintained by Condor Berlin GmbH. Both companies are wholly-owned 

subsidiaries of Condor Flugdienst GmbH. 

 

Photos of the flight destinations or Condor can be obtained upon request. 
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